
 
 

 
 

 

Update on Multiple Projects in Admirals Cove Beach Club 

• The Annual Labor Day BBQ & Potluck: bring a dish, is this Sunday, 

which is also a free swim day, and Monday, September 5th is the last 

day the pool is open. 

• Reminder: Lower Byrd will be closed from Farragut Drive to 
Keystone Ave. from the morning of Tuesday, September 6th to the 
morning of Wednesday, September 7th for road recoating. 

 

• Saturday, September 10th 9 am – 4 pm work party to close up the 
pool for the season. Please show up and lighten the load for all. 

 

• Ditch digging is for improved wi-fi at The Shelter/Pool and is almost 
complete. Thank you: Dennis and Bob and Jacob! 

 

• Working on the generator (a generator was donated to ACBC this 
summer) with the idea of creating a warm station at The Shelter in the 
event of an extended power outage. The Shelter would be a place to 
keep warm, get a cup of coffee, charge phone batteries, maybe 
potlucks? Anybody want to donate a hot plate for all to use?   

 

• The Lake Committee will soon be installing an informational kiosk 
about the lake to be located near the lake. 

 

• We need more social committee volunteers in order to continue 
holding potlucks/BBQs. Contact Mary:    saupow@hotmail.com 

 

• Thank you to those who volunteered to assist with this year’s and next 
year’s Annual Garage Sale! Reports are that it was successful, with folks 
coming from some distances away leaving with new treasures. 

 

• Many committees want more volunteers, including Buildings and 
Grounds, Communications, Social, Bylaws, & Nominations, etc.  

 

• Shore Armoring: The Board approved the Shore Armoring engineering 
drawings prepared by our consultants at the August Board Meeting. 
Our consultants are now preparing the documents and drawings in the 
format required by the involved governmental authorities. A status 
report will be presented at the September Board Meeting and in the 
next Newsletter. 
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